
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
Spikes Baseball & Fast Pitch, Inc. is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization focused on youth baseball and 
softball for ages 9 to 17. We strive to help our players become better athletes and more importantly, 
responsible young men and women. In fact, over the last three years, ​twenty-five former Spikes have 
committed to play college ball! 
 
Beginning this fall, our 2020 clubs start an eleven month journey of training and playing in hopes of having 
championship seasons next spring and summer. Our travel program gives young men and women the 
opportunity to play the game in a highly competitive but fun environment, where they can continue to 
develop their baseball, softball, and life skills for the future. 
 
Our extensive training program and playing schedule can constitute a heavy financial burden on the 
players and their families. We are currently seeking sponsorships and donations to help offset some of this 
financial burden for our Spikes families. 
 
The following flyer contains a breakdown of the sponsorship levels. However, any and all donations are 
accepted and greatly appreciated. 
 
Our 501(c)(3) Tax ID number is 81-5212038. 
 
For your convenience, sponsorships can be completed online at ​www.spikesbaseball.org/support​. 
Sponsorships and donations may also be sent to us care of ​Spikes Baseball & Fastpitch ​at 4810 
Southway St SW, Canton Ohio 44706. If you have any questions, please reach us by phone at (330) 
942-0300 or email at ​eric.neff@spikesbaseball.org​. 
 
On behalf of the young men and women in our organization, thank you for your consideration! 
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